The holidays are often a hectic time but there can be added stress for those affected by 9/11. To help you cope and share your thoughts and feelings, VOICES has scheduled a drop in teleconference group on Thursday December 22 from 12:00 -1:00 pm EST. The teleconference group will be facilitated by VOICES mental health professional Judy Stotz, LPC. The group is open to any family members, witnesses, and survivors. Prior registration is required by calling the VOICES office at (203) 966-3911 or toll-free at (866) 505-3911. If you would like to participate but are unavailable at this time, please contact dwestfal@voicesofsept11.org. Additional call in times will be scheduled.
